
Middleforth Church of England
Primary School

Collective Worship
Half Termly Theme - Thankfulness

This half term we launched our new value for this half term
of Thankfulness. Iain Parks, who is The Director of Education
for the Diocese came into school and led worship. We spoke
about how we can thank God for the people who help us. We
spoke about all the people around us who help us and how

we could also help each other in school. 
We looked at the verse from Philippian 1.3 ‘Every time I

think of your I give thanks to my God.’
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Friday 28th February Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week has been full of exciting activities and learning at Middleforth! The whole school enjoyed
swimming in our fantastic swimming pool on the Key Stage 2 playground, while Year 5 girls had a
wonderful time at Penwortham Girls High School for their transition day, showcasing what incredible
ambassadors they are for our school. Year 5 also put their problem-solving skills to the test in maths,
exploring the perimeter of their tables through debating and hands-on activities. We’ve also had
more lunchtime activities to support the development of our OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning)
project, and finally we wish Year 6 the best of luck on their adventure to Robinwood next week, make
sure you get some rest this weekend!
Have a lovely weekend everyone and we will see you all on Monday. 
Mrs Pilkington.

Stars of the Week

Nursery - Kyrie
Rec - Alfie & Ethan
Y1 - Louie & Noah
Y2 - Clara & Teo

Y3 - Theo & Harriet
Y4 - Yash & Jack

Y5 - Joshua & Kora
Y6 - Parker & Theo

Target 96% 
Reception

  
Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

Total 

88.0%
  

92.0%

94.5%

96.0%

96.7%

97.3%

96.1%

94.4%
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Attendance
Changes in the law have now come into effect
regarding school attendance. Parents have  a
legal duty to ensure their child attends every

day, except if your child is too ill to attend
school.

 More information can be found on our school
website. We will also be sending out some

further information in due course.

Subject Focus -PE

Donate and Take Box 
Here is a reminder about ‘Middleforth’s Donate or Take initiative.’ Times are pretty difficult at the

moment in terms of cost of living so this new idea may be of help to a few people. 
You will find in the Reception area, a flowery box and this is our ‘Donate or Take’ box. The idea is

simple really - if you have any spare food or toiletry items at home, or could possibly buy an extra
item during your weekly shop, please pop it in the box. If you are in need of any items yourself,

please feel free to help yourself to what you need. 
Please remember, if you are ever in need of anything else, then ring or email myself on 

01772 746024 or email me at sknight@middleforth.lancs.sch.uk
Many thanks, Mrs Knight, Family Support Worker

Across school this week, everyone had
had their first session in the pool. It has

been an absolute pleasure and joy to see
everyone enjoying themselves and

learning some essential skills along the
way. The swimming staff have

commented on how brilliant all the
children have been and we cannot wait
to see how much progress they are all

going to make over the half term. 

mailto:sknight@middleforth.lancs.sch.uk
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Courageous Advocates
Over the last few weeks, Darcey Warren

in Year 3 has been planning a cake sale to
raise money for Make a Wish UK to help

towards children who are very poorly
and help grant their wishes to come true.
This week after school Darcey, with the
help of her family and friends raised a
total of £295. They also organised and

ran a ‘Guess the name of the bunny’ and
the winner was Chloe in Y4. They also ran

‘Guess how many sweets in the jar’ and
the answer was 244 and the winner was

Phoebe in Y6. 
What an amazing achievement, we are so

proud of you! 
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School term and holiday patterns

2024-2025

  Spring Term
School re-opens                       Monday 6th January 2025
Mid-term closure                     Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 2025
School re-opens on:                Monday 24th February 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 4th April 2025 at 2pm

Summer Term
School re-opens                      Tuesday 22nd April 2025
May Day:                                    Monday 5th May 2025
School closes on:                    Friday 23rd May 2025
Mid-term closure:                   Monday 26th May – Monday 2nd June 2025
School re-opens on:               Tuesday 3rd June 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 18th July 2025 at 2pm
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